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To Whom It Might Concern,

| just learned that a high voltage transmission line to Del Mar mesa is being considered. One alternative would
dig ground along mercy road-black mountain-park village for 10 months. Not to mention the fact that black
mountain is the only way to go south -- renovation of blackmountain road that took a couple of weeks in the past
few months only cause a havoc in traffic already. Also the line will pass through park village elementary school,
which worried us since the school will undoubtedly be affected to great extend. | oppose this alternative.

Best,
Guowei Wu
Park Village resident





